
1st September 2023


Payroll Meeting


Disappointingly the company cancelled the pay roll meeting last week 
telling us they needed “more time” to prepare. We expressed our 
frustration and have been assured they will reschedule as soon as 
possible.


9/3 Contracts


The company shared that they have issued the new contract letters 
dated 2023 because this is the ‘season’ in which the contract 
extension took place. They also say that “the right starts following 
the CLA in 2022 but see no reason to change the date”


We still disagree on this matter and have requested a further 
discussion with HR about it.


ALC Transfers


After we raised concerns about start dates, we are pleased to report 
that all transfers into ALC will commence from 16th March 2024. This 
will avoid any problems in future should the escalafón be needed to 
resolve any issues and will mean that crew from seasonal bases can 
relocate during their inactivity period and start the new season in 
their new home base.


Thanks for reading and we wish you a great weekend!


Your SITCPLA Reps



